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From: David Kaldahl <dbkaldahl@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 8:10 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Retail Forex Trading proposed new rule

Someone must be insane......why in the world would you put a 10-1 leverage limit on trading forex retail.
Unbelievable to me. It's up to the individual investor to properly manage his account to protect his capitol, not the
government.......... stay out of this. | will move to European account if you decide to move forward on this

idea........ Dave Kaldahl



